
From: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) 
To: 	 Cole, James (ODAG) 
Sent: 	 8/17/2011 1:30:38 PM 
Subject: 	 FW: Conference Call with HCOGR and Senate Judiciary 

From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 1:28 PM 
To: Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG); O'Neil, David (ODAG); Schmaler, Tracy (SMO) 
Subject: Fw: Conference Call with HCOGR and Senate Judiciary 

From: L 	 ATF 	 (ATF) 
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 01:24 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Reich, Steven (ODAG); Ramirez, Monica (ODAG) 
Subject: Conference Call with HCOGR and Senate Judiciary 

All: 

Ken was just contacted by Jason Foster requesting that we participate in a conference call 
this afternoon regarding the press coverage of the alleged promotion of the Fast and Furious 
supervisors. We are reaching out to OLA to loop them in and wanted to make all of you aware 
and invite your participation. Please call ASAP. 

******* 

NOTICE: This e-mail message and any attached files are intended solely for the use of the 
addressee(s) named above in connection with official business. This communication may contain 
Sensitive But Unclassified information that may be statutorily or otherwise prohibited from 
being released without appropriate approval. Any review, use, or dissemination of this e-mail 
message and any attached file(s) in any form outside of the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, 
Firearms & Explosives or the Department of Justice without express authorization is strictly 
prohibited. 
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